
~DISCUSS, CONSIDER AND/OR APPROVE THE CHANGE ORDER AS 

REQUESTED BY RAMSTONE CONSTRUCTION FOR THE ECONOMIC 

ACTION COMMITTEE’S BUILDING REPAIRS  
 

 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY- EAC Building Repairs 
 

BACKGROUND:   

On April 27, 2021, Kristie Pustejovsky addressed Council regarding the condition of the City 

building that serves the City and County Senior Citizens. There was also discussion of donating 

the building so EAC could apply for grants. No action was taken. 

On May 11, 2021 the City Council approved up to $40,000 for Interior Improvements.  

The City is actively applying for a grant to reconstruct this building and possibly expand outdoor 

space. 

 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:  General Fund $5,800 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  Contract, Change Order 


